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Members of First Reformed Church,  
Ministers to the Community 

 

 

  

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
  



FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, August 26, 2018 9:30 AM 

   
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE        “Just a Closer Walk with Thee”  Power Point    
     “How Great Thou Art”   Power Point                
WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                     Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS    “Oh Come to the Alter”                Power Point   
  “Joshua”      Power  Point 

“Oh Happy Day”    Power Point 
 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE               
 

MESSAGE                       “A Doubting and a Pessimistic Thomas!” 
Scripture:  John 11:16, 14:5, 20:24 – 26  

The Heidelberg Catechism Lords Day 10 Q & A’s 27 – 28  
 

   ...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

MINISTRY KICK-OFF INFORMATION           Ministry Leaders 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS  ~ Second Offering for the Building Fund 
     “Agnus Dei”     Power Point 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “Trilogy”      Power Point 

*POSTLUDE    “This is Amazing Grace”   Power Point 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters: Mark & Sandy Van Tol   Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Nursery Caregivers:  Kassidy VG, Jami Jacobson, Jenessa VV 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ September 2 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Patrick & Samantha Scholten  Organist: Courtnie Fleshman     
Healthy snacks provided by:  Sandy Van Tol 
Nursery Caregivers:  Katlyn VR, Ann R, Hadley 
 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is James Van Ginkel and Lance Van Roekel. 

We welcome “One Way Up” this morning as they lead us in praise and worship! 

“Fill it to the Cap” Children’s Coin Offering will be received next Sunday, Sept. 2. 

Sunday School and Children & Worship will begin on September 9. 

If you have a 3rd grade daughter, granddaughter or friend who would like to join Daughters 
of the King please contact Dori Horstman for more information.  Daughters of the King will have 
their kick off night September 26 at Inwood First Reformed Church.  We will meet from 7 – 
8:30pm.  Our theme this year is Make Every Minute Count and we will be focusing on God’s call for 
us to serve others by using our passions and skills that He gave us.  The girls will have various 
opportunities throughout the year to discover their passions and skills and put them to use through 
various service projects.  All girls from 3rd – 8th grade are welcome.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Dori Horstman.  We are also in need of hoola hoops to use the first night.  If you have one 
or many, please put your name on it and send it with your daughter on the 26th. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• Keep those who are undergoing treatment for cancer in your prayers. 
 

• Melissa Moser had scans this past week that revealed some growth in the tumor.  The liver 
ablation is still scheduled for September in Iowa City.  Please keep Melissa and her family in 
your prayers. 

 

• Pray for our shut ins – Alice Diekevers at Fellowship Village and Kendra Van Essen in her 
home. 

 

• Henry Ter Wee received the good news this week that he does not need the stint in his heart 
at this time.  He is undergoing further testing to determine the next step with his stomach.  
Please keep Henry and his family in your prayers and pray for wisdom for the doctors. 

 

SPECIAL EVENT SEPTEMBER 11, 2018. Sign up 
today to enjoy a day of fellowship with special 
guests, including world renowned speaker and 
author, Liz Curtis Higgs. Her messages are 
biblical, encouraging, and profoundly funny, 
helping people experience the depth of God’s 
love. Registration information can be found 
online at www.bibleleague.org/retreat18. 

 

The Church/Sunday School Kick-Off Picnic and 
Celebration will be held in the Inwood park after the 
worship service this morning.  Everyone is invited –  
please join us for  
a great time with  
good food and  
fellowship!   

 
CHRISTIAN PLAY DAYS:  It’s time to start thinking 
about the fall session of Christian Play Days!  This 
preschool opportunity, sponsored by the 
Bethlehem Lutheran Church, Inwood, provides a 
non-denominational Christian environment for 
children to gather together each Tuesday and 
Thursday morning from 9:00 to 11:00 beginning 
on October 2 and continuing through November 
15.  Children who meet the requirements from 
age 3 until beginning kindergarten are welcome 
to attend.  If you are interested in enrolling your 
child or would like more information, please 
contact Eileen Denekas at 712-753-4877.  The 
registration deadline is Saturday, September 
8.  You are encouraged to respond as soon as 
possible because it often fills up fast. 
 

Rock Valley MOPS will have our kick-off meeting 

on Wednesday, September 12th 9:00-11:00am at 

Trinity CRC in Rock Valley. The topic is "Find 

Your Fire." Please join us for time to connect with 

other moms, faith, encouraging topics, fun crafts, & 

brunch. Free childcare is provided! MOPS is for 

ALL mothers of children birth through 

kindergarten. Find more information on our 

Facebook page. 

Rock Valley MOPS is also looking for care sitters! 

Care sitters are reimbursed for their time to care for 

children in the nursery during MOPS meetings. We 

meet on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays each month. If 

you would like to help in the MOPS nursery as a care 

sitter, please contact Beth Stahlecker @ 267-909-

3679 or Ali Breuer @605-261-3187.  
 

“There is an amazing opportunity right now to 
mentor/disciple 50 individuals who are under 
Federal Probation in the Sioux Falls area and 
who need a healthy community relationship in 
their life!  We just need some guys (mostly 
guys) and a few gals to step up and donate 
approx. 3 hours of time per month.  This will 
be a life changing opportunity for both the 
parolee and you! Contact Todd Boote for more 
information – todd@ourprimary.com or 605-
261-7088. 

 

Mark your calendar - Inspiration Hills will be holding a 

Fall Auction on Friday, October 26th at 6:00pm! This 
year's auction proceeds will go towards the kitchen 

remodeling project. We have a great food service team 

and the updated kitchen will help them and their ministry 
immensely! Please plan to join us on Friday evening, 

October 26th. More details to come. Contact Dave 

Heilman at 712-360-0140 if you have any questions or 

email him at dave@inspirationhills.org 
 

 

http://www.bibleleague.org/retreat18
mailto:dave@inspirationhills.org


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


